
 
 

 

Telephone:  020 7066 9346 
Email: enquiries@fs-cp.org.uk 

 

Mortgage Policy Team 

Financial Conduct Authority 

12 Endeavour Square 

London E20 1JN 
         16 September 2020 
 
By email: cp20-16@fca.org.uk  
 

Dear Sir / Madam,  

Financial Services Consumer Panel response to CP20/16: Debt Advice levy rates 

for 2020/21 – Additional Funding  

The FSCP supports the additional debt advice levy in 2020/21 for MaPS and Devolved 

Authorities.  

It is essential that the relevant organisations receive the necessary funding for the 

provision of debt advice to respond to the Covid-19 crisis.   

The Panel has no further comments. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Wanda Goldwag 

Chair, Financial Services Consumer Panel 
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